Hardy, Michelle

From: Zelazo, Dylan

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2022 4:05 PM
To: Hardy, Michelle; Goldstein, Richard

Cc: Policastro, Bianca; Milos, Frank
Subject: For Introduction and Referral Tonight

Dear Honorable Members:

| write to you today to respectfully request that the Pawtucket City Council refer to its Property Committee the matter of
a purchase and sale agreement for property at 94 Moshassuck Street for further discussion and consideration. As you'll
recall, the Council unanimously approved a purchase and sale agreement for this entire property over a year ago. The
Administration would like to have additional discussion with the Council regarding this matter.

Thank you,

Dylan M. Zelazo

Director of Administration

City of Pawtucket

137 Roosevelt Avenue
Pawtucket, Rl 02860

Office: (401) 728-0500 ext. 281



